
Notice	of	Potential	Quorums	of	New	Mexico	State	University	Regents	

	

The	NMSU	Board	of	Regents	have	been	invited	to	a	Dinner	for	Distinguished	NMSU	Alumni	on	Friday,	
September	30,	2016	at	5:00	pm	at	Corbett	Center	on	the	main	NMSU	campus,	Las	Cruces,	New	Mexico.	
It	is	possible	that	a	sufficient	number	of	Regents	may	be	present	that	would	constitute	a	quorum.	No	
public	policy	will	be	formulated	and	no	action	will	be	taken	by	the	Board	of	Regents.	

The	NMSU	Board	of	Regents	are	attending	the	tailgate	and	football	game	at	Aggie	Memorial	Stadium	
Saturday,	October	1,	2016	beginning	at	3:00	pm	on	the	main	NMSU	campus,	Las	Cruces,	New	Mexico.	It	
is	possible	that	a	sufficient	number	of	Regents	may	be	present	that	would	constitute	a	quorum.	No	
public	policy	will	be	formulated	and	no	action	will	be	taken	by	the	Board	of	Regents.	

	


